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We are thrilled to share that two of our
Overseas Filipino Workers (OFWs) Benosa
Glenn and Onte Lapitan, deployed to one of
our partner Company, a prestigious company
from Hungary, have been recognized as
Employees of the Month for January and
February. This recognition highlights their
exceptional performance and dedication to
their work.

These Filipino workers have not only
represented PNI International, but they
additionally showed the abilities and
capabilities of Filipinos in the global
workforce. May their accomplishments be
an encouragement to all OFWs, showing
that perseverance and hard work pay off in
any field, anywhere in the world.

At PNI International, we take pride in our
workers and their accomplishments. We
are committed to providing opportunities
for Filipinos to excel in their careers and
make a positive impact wherever they go.
Congratulations to our Employees of the
Month, and we look forward to seeing
more of our workers shine in the future.

Congratulations to our Employees of the
Month.

May their success stories inspire many more
to come! Mabuhay!
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